
 

 

Superintendent Announcement- 12/3/2020 

 

Welcome Back! 

 We are pleased to report that the students and staff in the high school impacted by a 

positive case of COVID-19 have completed quarantine.  Our staff has returned to school 

and we are looking forward to welcoming back all of our students on Monday,  

December 7, 2020, at which time they will resume their hybrid schedule. 

 

 Thank you for your flexibility, patience, understanding, and support during this difficult 

time. 

 

Chromebooks Are Here 

 Families of middle and high school students are asked to contact their building office to 

pick up their district issued Chromebooks.  The devices are to be used daily for in-person 

and remote learning. 

 Even though students may have their own device at home they will need to pick up a 

district supplied device to use here at school if they are participating in the hybrid learning 

model.   

 If you are a student participating in remote instruction only, there is a device here for you 

to utilize if needed. 

 If you already have a district device and need a carrying case, please contact Mr. Bush via 

email at wbush@nccscougar.org to make arrangements. 

 District issued devices must remain in the supplied district case. 

 

We remain Cougar Strong!!! 
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